
 

 

 

 

 

May 20, 2022 

 

 

MEMO 

 

TO: 

Hanover Township Planning Commission 

 

George Antall, Chairman 

George Pajor, Secretary 

Vilas Shook 

David Bienias 

Tom Nealon 

Michael Yelen Esq. Solicitor 

 

 

RE:  Cancellation of June Planning Commission Meeting 

 

 

Gentleman: 

 

Please be advised that due to no submissions being received according to Code Requirements, 

the Chairman has cancelled the Planning Commission Meeting scheduled for June 7, 2022 at 

6:30 pm. 

 

Any questions, please contact me at (570) 825-1245. 

 

Thank You. 

 

 

 

Mark Bienias 


